
 

 

 

November 6, 2019 

 

 

 

Colleen Jordan, Chair 

and Members of the Community Heritage Commission 

City of Burnaby 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby BC V5G 1M2 

 

EMAIL: Clerks@burnaby.ca 

 

Dear friends: 

 

Re:   Pacific Northwest Labour History Association  

 52nd Annual Conference – May 9-10, 2020, Vancouver 

 

Attached is a call for proposals for the above conference.  

We are aware that the City of Burnaby has undertaken recent research on topics that could be of interest 

to conference attendees and has offered presentations on the history of protest and political resistance by 

unions, working people, and Indigenous peoples in Burnaby. 

We strongly encourage the Community Heritage Commission support the event by initiating a proposal 

to highlight Burnaby’s history as part of the conference program. 

The deadline for submitting proposals is December 2, 2019. Please contact us if you require any 

additional information. 

In solidarity, 

 

Joey Hartman, Chair 

Encl. 
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